
VALERI Special Announcement 

September 5, 2019 

 
There is an active Salesforce incident that impacts performance of the VALERI 
application.    

 
Users may experience application and reports slowness.  We are actively working 
the issue.  

If there are any questions, please feel free to contact the VALERI Technical 
Group at VALERI.VBACO@va.gov. 
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